
 

Dear Patient: 

Drs. Mat Aronoff, Shane Methal, Alicja McCrudden, and Josh Leibowitz, our 
assistants and hygienists, have all reserved a significant amount of time just for 
you. Our philosophy is to allow ample time to do a thorough job and we do not 
rush anybody. While we realize that circumstances may arise that prevent you from 
keeping your appointment, we require 48 hours’ notice so that we may 
accommodate other patients. Otherwise, you may be charged a cancellation fee to 
partially offset our lost time and expenses. We hope you understand and thank you 
very much for your cooperation. 

In addition, please be advised that for long appointments (1hr or more) a deposit is 
required. Some conversations may be recorded for the purpose of quality control, 
training and record keeping. 
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